
Hello West Point Families- July 31, 2022

Welcome to the 2022/2023 school year. 

This past Friday, homeroom teachers emailed families welcoming 
students to their class and inviting them to attend the Meet the 
Teacher open house. If you missed this email, the Parent Portal has 
homeroom assignment schedules available. Please note we are not 
making schedule changes at this time. 

During Meet the Teacher, don’t forget to visit the multipurpose 
room to see the  health assistant, cafeteria staff, and PTSA. Make 
sure to get a ticket from your homeroom teacher and drop it off at 
the PTSA booth to be entered for a drawing. 

The new plan for arrival and dismissal was also emailed on Friday. 
Changes to these procedures will impact parent pick-up/drop-off, 
the traffic flow in our parking lot and students who walk or ride their 
bikes to school. Please review these changes with your students so 
we have a smooth arrival and dismissal on Wednesday. Bus stops 
were also adjusted. Please check the bus stop locator for details at 
dysart.org/transportation. 

On the first day of school, parents may walk their child to their 
classroom. Starting on Thursday, parents may drop their child off at 
the student loading zone at the front of the school or at the back 
satellite gates. 

We look forward to a fabulous school year. 
Amy Mikos,  Principal

Upcoming Events

Monday, August 1
Meet the Teacher 

Open House
5:00 PM - 6:30 PM

Wednesday, August 3
First Day of School

Monday, August 8
Early Release @ 1:45 PM

Tuesday, August 23
Curriculum Parent 
Information Night
5:00 PM - 6:30 P

http://dysart.org/transportation


Quick Reference Guide
Parent Portal

Student Lunch Menu

Student Handbook

School Calendar

School Supply Lists

Free and Reduced Lunch Applications

While all Dysart students were eligible for free meals 
last year, the grant that provided breakfast and lunch 
to students ended in June 2022. To ensure that your 
family continues to receive this benefit, please apply 
using the link below. 

● All families must apply for meal benefits this 
year to receive free/reduced meals. 

● Online applications are now open. Parents 
can apply at www.schoolcafe.com

● Regular price meals for students are $1.25 
for breakfast and $2.60 for lunch.

● Money can be added to your child’s lunch 
account through  www.schoolcafe.com

PTSA News

Upcoming PTSA Events

Aug 1, 5:00 PM- Meet the Teacher Booth in 
Multi-Purpose Room

Aug 5- First Friday Hat Day and Student 
Store- No need to worry about sending cash 
with your student. Parents can preload 
money onto their students’ account through 
the PTSA website linked below.

Aug 9, 4:15 PM- General Membership 
Meeting in Library

Aug 26, 5:00 PM Family Movie Night

Become a member, purchase spirit gear, 
and support our school. 
All information is located at 
https://westpointptsa.memberhub.com/

https://dysart.org/parentportal/
https://dysart.nutrislice.com/menu/west-point-elementary
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/1201/student-handbook
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/dysart-schools/861/school-year-calendars
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/west-point-elementary/1580/school-supply-list
http://www.schoolcafe.com/
http://www.schoolcafe.com/
https://westpointptsa.memberhub.com/

